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From: Mark Nahra

Sent: Wednesday, May 4, 2022 841 AM

To: Lisa Ruden

Cc: Ben Kusler; Tish Brice; Faye Hill; Colin Ryan
Subject: RE: Bids

Lisa:

Here is the fencing bid. We received one quote:

Northwest Landscaping, Inc. 1) 340 feet of fence and gate: $6,180.00 lump sum
2) 60 feet of replacement fence/tree removal: $3,020.00 lump sum
Total bid: $9,200.00

The board awarded the quote to Northwest Landscaping.

Mark J. Nahra, P.E.

Woodbury County Engineer

759 E. Frontage Road

Moville, [A 51039

Phone: 712-873-3215 or 712-279-6484
Fax: 712-873-3235

Email; mnahra@woodburycountyiowa.gov

From: Lisa Ruden <lruden@woodburycountyiowa.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, May 4, 2022 8:05 AM

To: Mark Nahra <mnahra@woodburycountyiowa.gov>; Ben Kusler <bkusier@woodburycountyiowa.gov>; Tish Brice
<tbrice@woodburycountyiowa.gov>; Faye Hill <fhill@woodburycountyiowa.gov>; Colin Ryan
<cryan@woodburycountyiowa.gov>

Subject: Bids

| will need the bids for project #130™ St fencing from last night’s meeting.

Thanks
Lisa



